
Comments for Licensing Application 21/00294/LAPRE

 

Application Summary

Application Number: 21/00294/LAPRE

Address: Land North West Of Blackdown House Fernden Lane Lurgashall West Sussex

Proposal: New Premises Licence

Case Officer: Helena Giudici

 

Customer Details

Name: Mr Robert and Catherine Thorne

Address: Fernden House  Fernden Lane, Fernhurst, Haslemere, West Sussex GU27 3LA

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of Public

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:20/04/2021 8:00 AM I live in Fernden House, Fernden Lane and am writing to voice my

serious concerns at the application that has been made for the sale of alcohol by Weyborne ltd.

Fernden Lane is a long narrow country lane with occasional passing places. It simply couldn't

cope with numerous lorries travelling up and down the lane. The winery is at the top end of the

lane which is about 2 miles up from The A286 end. It would be impossible for lorries to come from

the other end as it is so steep the would get stuck. The lane is also in a serious state of disrepair

which would only get worse with extra traffic.

 

Regards

 

Cathy Thorne


